
Dear Sir/Ma'am 

Please find attached a personal letter to accompany the submission made on our behalf by Bill 
Tulloch dated 25 January 2023.

Many thanks

KIM & EUGENE BUFFA

From: Kim Buffa
Sent: 15/02/2023 1:05:22 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject:
TRIMMED: Submission re: DA 2022/2275 103 Bynya Rd, Palm Beach, 
NSW, 2108

Attachments: 103 Bynya DA Objection Letter.pdf; Appendices for 103 Bynya.pdf; 



 
Kim & Eugene Buffa 

105 Bynya Road 
Palm Beach 

2108 
 
Dear Northern Beaches Council 
 
Re: Submission by way of objection to DA 2022/2275 103 Bynya Road, Palm Beach 
2108 
 
Our objection to the above DA has been lodged via Bill Tulloch dated 25 January 2023.  We 
engaged Bill to assist us, as we did not have enough time to do our own investigation prior to 
the deadline for the submissions.  Bill’s submission is comprehensive and covers the technical 
aspects that could be considered.    
 
In this letter we would like to reinforce our concerns regarding our privacy and view loss, 
should the DA be approved. 
 
We are concerned about the economic impact resulting from loss of views.  The value of our 
property is directly related to our view (see Appendix A attached).  Our architect has done a 
basic drawing showing the proposed building to protrude forward approximately 4.5 metres in 
relation to our house (see Appendix B attached).  We believe we could lose up to 45 degrees 
of our view with this current design (see Appendix C attached).  Not only will this proposed 
build have a huge visual impact, but it will also create privacy issues directly into our 
bedrooms and onto our entertainment deck.    
 
Previous plans submitted to the council have shown an approximate defacto building line that 
neighbours have adhered to, thus sharing the views equally (see Appendix D attached).   Our 
neighbour at 107 Bynya designed their new home within that line when they built several 
years ago.  The new development at 111 Bynya Road, that is currently under construction, 
has a design that fits within that defacto building line.  We believe that a cleverly designed 
home could still fall within this line without losing too many of their design features. (see 
Appendix E attached). 
 
We are also concerned about the bulk and scale of the proposed building.  It would have a 
harsh, overcrowded appearance from our perspective as it appears to be one solid block.  It 
appears to be an unreasonably large building with extremely large rooms and ceiling heights 
of 3 metres.  If these could be reduced slightly, it may be less imposing.  The scale of the 
design also seems out of the future desired character of the area and an inappropriate 
response to the size of the site, leaving very little room for landscaping.  
 
We would appreciate council’s consideration on these concerns. 
 
Kind regards 
 
KIM & EUGENE BUFFA 

 
 

 
 
 
 






















